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Comments: I oppose the Forest Service's preferred Alternative 5. Please do not allow over-snow vehicles in the

potential Carson-Iceberg and Emigrant wilderness additions.

 

1.Noisy snowmobiles will destroy the quiet solitude of these areas.

2.Over-snow vehicles threaten wildlife, including a newly discovered population of Sierra red fox.

3.Allowing over-snow vehicles would preclude these areas being considered for future wilderness additions.

 

Alternative 3 is the best alternative.

 


